
Easton Park will not be a  
construction site  for the  
M4-M5 Link Project

Get the facts about the M4-M5 Link.



 
As a result of community feedback, WestConnex 
can confirm that we will no longer use Easton Park 
as a construction site.

We appreciate that residents view Easton Park as 
your precious backyard.

Thank you for your feedback.

WestConnex would like to clarify some 
myths about the M4-M5 Link.

GET THE FACTS ABOUT M4-M5 LINK.  
Talk to our project team on toll free 1800 660 248 or Connect with us 

Easton Park  
will not be a  

construction site for  
the M4-M5 Link Project.

Let Easton Park be unaffected

Easton Park is  
not about sign.
It’s a vital,  
community space
HANDS OFF 
EASTON PARK

Keep Easton park  
as a Community 
Facility not as  
store for  
construction
equipment


